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December 1, 2022 
 
Patrick Lenneberg 
 
Re: Review of M-1994-117 TR-11; specifically pertaining to hydraulic bulkhead design 
 
 
I have read through the applicant’s adequacy response dated November 10, 2022, which was in response to 
my initial questions and concerns dated November 1, 2022, and find that they have all been addressed to 
my satisfaction. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Jeff Graves 
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